
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March Pillar of Character: 

Trustworthiness 
 

March 3rd – 7th – Teacher/Staff 

Appreciation Week 

 

March 4th – SAC meeting at 3:15pm in 

the PVPV cafeteria  

 

March 9th – Daylight Savings begins 

 

March 10th-13th – TPC/Early Act Spirit 

Week 

 

March 12th – Volunteer/PTO 

Appreciation Breakfast at 9am in the 

PVPV Cafeteria 

 

March 13th – Last day of Quarter 3 

 

March 14th – Teacher Planning Day/NO 

SCHOOL 

 

March 17th – 21st – Spring Break/NO 

SCHOOL 

 

March 25th – K-2 K.O.C. lunches 

 

March 26th – 3-5 K.O.C lunches; 

Character Cup at THS 

 

March 26th – April 2nd – Kids Care used 

Towel and Blanket collection for the 

Humane Society 

 

March 27th – K.O.C. celebration at 9am 

in the PVPV Cafeteria; District Battle of 

the Books; Report cards live on HAC 

 

March 28th – SAC Parent Survey closes 

 

April 3rd – Individual Spring Photos 

 

April 7th – FAST Writing for 4th grade 

 

April 8th – FAST Writing for 5th grade 

 

April 9th – Family Night/Night of the Arts 

from 5:30-7:00pm 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PVPV (grades K-2) 

630 A1A North 

Ponte Vedra Beach 

(904) 547-3820 

 

Rawlings (grades 3-5) 

610 A1A North 

Ponte Vedra Beach 

(904) 547-8570 

 
 

 

A Note from the Principal 

 
Greetings PVPV Rawlings Sea Turtles, 

We hope everyone had a wonderful time at our Spring Carnival presented by Lazarra 

Orthodontics.  It was a huge turnout!  Our PTO put in a great deal of time and effort to make 

this event special for our students and families.  Thank you to all the volunteers that helped 

with the setup, games, activities, and clean up.  Thank you for coming out to support our 

school!   

We all look forward to Spring Break from March 14th-21st (March 14th is a Teacher Planning 

Day).  Enjoy this time off to adjust to the time change (spring forward on March 9th), do 

some spring cleaning, head to the beach, read a good book, or take a well-deserved 

vacation.   We will see all the students back at school on Monday, March 24th.  

We want to wish our Battle of the Books team as well as our 5th grade Character Cup team 

the best of luck as they compete against other elementary schools this month.  I know these 

students will be successful, and I am proud to have them represent our school. 

Our School Advisory Council has put out a survey to gather feedback from parents and 

guardians.  Please take 5-8 minutes to complete this anonymous survey that will be used to 

confirm all that is going well at our school and inform us of areas in need of improvement. 

The survey will close on March 28th. Thank you!  CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SURVEY FOR OUR SCHOOL 

Finally, I want to reiterate that the safety of our students and staff is our top priority.  Please 

know that SJSO and the St. Johns County School District will always respond to threats with 

as many resources as possible until we are confident students and staff are safe.  If you 

would like more information regarding school safety protocols in our district, please visit 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/sss/safety/.  The Office of Safe Schools is part of the Florida 

Department of Education, and their mission is to support districts in providing a safe learning 

environment for students and educators.  Here is a link to their site:  

https://www.fldoe.org/safe-schools/. 

Wishing you all a wonderful month ahead filled with learning, growth, and memorable 

experiences.   

 

All the best, 

Mrs. Jill Hillier 
Principal 
 

 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us 

School Hours  
8:00 - Doors open for students 

8:15 - First bell 

8:25 - Tardy bell/start of school day 

2:45 - Dismissal (1:45 on Wednesdays 

only) 
                           

Cafeteria News 
Please visit our Sea Turtle Café’s website for information: 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/ 

https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=8lML6p81
https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=8lML6p81
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/sss/safety/
https://www.fldoe.org/safe-schools/
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Do you like to sing? Do you play an 

instrument? Do you enjoy performing for 

others? 

If so, consider signing up to share your musical 

talent as one of our street performers at the 

school's Night of the Arts on April 9th! 

We plan to have street performers in specific 

areas of the hall, so please note that this won’t 

be a sit-down, quiet environment—people will 

be talking and strolling as you perform. 

We're setting up three performance areas: 

two at Rawlings and one at PVPV. If you’d like 

to perform, please sign up no later than April 

2, 2025. 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B044BAFA622ABFC1-54593292-staff#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B044BAFA622ABFC1-54952440-night#/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Blessings in a Backpack is a program made available through generous donors which is 

designed to supplement student nutrient needs over the weekends. Children participating 

in this program will receive a bag consisting of non-perishable food every Friday. The bag 

will be given to the child in a discreet and caring manner through the school counselor’s 

office. This program is offered to your child, if needed, throughout the school year at no 

cost to you.  

  

If you would like for your child to participate in the program, please contact Heather 

Harrington or Kim Hollis, School Counselors, at Heather.Harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us or 

Kim.Hollis@stjohns.k12.fl.us  
 

 
 
 
 Clinic News 
.      

Medication forms can be found on 

the “Health Clinic” web page. 

 

Rawlings Clinic accepting donations 

of  

elastic waist shorts, joggers and girls’ 

leggings. 

 

If you have any questions, please call 

your student’s respective clinic. 

 

PVPV: 904-547-3834                

 

 Rawlings:  904-547-8573 
     

                

 

Congratulations to 2nd grader, Elena LeCompte, for winning the 

St. Johns County Bike Lane Design Contest! 

She titled her design "Starry Night Ride."  We are all so proud of you! 

mailto:Heather.Harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Kim.Hollis@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Media Center News 

 Click the link below to see our AR Superstars

and ! 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/ 

 

 

Noteworthy News from  

Ms. Livingston!  

🎵 
Rawlings Music Teacher 

 
https://teachers.stjohns.k12.fl.us/livingston-k/ 

 

CHARACTER CUP 

This year’s Character Cup event will be held on Wednesday, March 

26th @ TOCOI CREEK HIGH SCHOOL from 4:00-6:30.  Our 5th grade Sea 

Turtle team will compete against other 5th graders from all St. Johns 

County Schools in various track, field and other events.  

 Be sure and mark your calendars and come support us!! 

 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteachers.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Flivingston-k%2F&data=05%7C02%7CKatherine.Sampogna%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ce4e9719cb8456893a308dcc75c9b32%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638604447779321782%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Q8BgJrCK%2F1%2F6lzJu0%2B9UKzAT6ssRFbVOTjK271ZBaUc%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

  

Extended Day ~ ACE Payments 

Payments are always due on the 10th of the month 

As noted in the policies and procedures, if payments are not made by the 15th, please include a $25 late 

payment fee for the first occurrence and $50 thereafter.  

Payment #9 is due by March 10th, payment #10 due by April 10th.  Please be sure to include your phone 

number and child’s name on any checks. 

 

ATTENDANCE/PICKUP:  If your child is not going to attend ACE on any given day, you MUST 

EMAIL/CALL the following individuals to avoid holding up buses: 

gail.catania@stjohns.k12.fl.us / 904-547-3830 

PV: anne.ruboki@stjohns.k12.fl.us & lisa.bevill@stjohns.k12.fl.us/ 904-547-3821 

Rawlings: gina.l.baker@stjohns.k12.fl.us or call 904-547-8570. 

TRANSPORTATION CHANGES SHOULD BE AVOIDED AFTER 2 PM. 

 

PLEASE PICK UP NO LATER THAN 6:00 PM.  There is $1 per minute late fee after 6:00 PM and after 

5:00 PM on the following evenings: Before Thanksgiving Break, Christmas Break, Spring Break and 

the Last Day of School 

 

REMINDER THAT ACE WILL CLOSE AT 5 PM ON MARCH 13th. 
 

REGISTRATION FOR ACE 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR will begin shortly. Registration will be open first 

for current ACE students and open to the rest of the school. Watch the school website for further 

details. Ms. Catania will send a message to all once dates are set.  Existing ACE students: all 

monies due must be paid in full before you can register your student for the next school year. 

 

SUMMER CAMP: 

We are awaiting final approval for the Sea Turtles Summer Day Camp again this year for the 

month of June.  We all had such a great time last year with crafts, water days, movie/popcorn 

days and sports!  I will send an announcement as soon as we have the details.  S4 Sports Camp is 

back for the month of July. 
 

mailto:anne.ruboki@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Kid of Character Celebration sponsored by 

Chick-fil-A will be held on March 27th at 9:00am in the 

PVPV Cafeteria.  Each student winner will be called 

on stage to receive a certificate.  Parents/guardians 

are invited and encouraged to be part of the 

celebration.  All visitors must be approved in 

KeepNTrack.   

 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUZJvb35VlL1Fhz-7md967pJUMDAyNTA0Sjc0NTI1TE5UTkdIMzQzWlJLMy4u&route=shorturl


 

 

 

  



 

 

  

 

Visiting Our School 
For any adult to have access to any St. Johns County School building for any reason, he/she must first 

submit a school access request form, background checks must be run, and the adult must be cleared.  IF 

YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY DONE SO, please take a minute and complete the school access request for 

found here: https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/.    
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstjohns.keepntrack.com%2Fapply%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJill.Hillier%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Ca0a54860df324d0f003408dc915995d9%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638545061159333834%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=S2ncqZOVpyi8riGi5NYqnFYYwVhgOe7irq9MZrGN5X8%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 


